October 21, 2015
Derby Board of Education
35 Fifth Street

Derby, CT 06418

Dear Sir or Madam,

Laura Raynor

35 Collingsdale Drive
Milford, CT 06461
203-218-0097
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This letter is to inform you that I will be resigning from my position as a Reading Intervention
Tutor at Irving Elementary School. My last day at Irving Elementary School will be Friday,
October 30", 2015. I have recently accepted another teaching position in another district.

Thank you for giving me the opportunity to work for the Derby Public Schools, as I have
enjoyed the time spent within the district. Please contact me if there are any further inquiries.

Thank you,
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Laura Raynor




